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Comments: I am an avid snowmobiler and backcountry skier that lives in Mono county. I support no net loss of

OSV access. I support opening access to OSV travel where applicable to reclaim areas that should have not be

closed originally and to allow for better management of user groups, trailheads, facilities. The Inyo is a forest with

limited access to the vast majority or ridable terrain due to the designated Wilderness areas. I respect and enjoy

the wilderness that we have currently yet we need to maintain access to our public lands for all user groups. It is

unacceptable to allow special interest groups from outside of the Inyo to work to remove our right to access our

public lands. The vast majority of the areas that are open to OSV travel see minimal impact. There is not a large

OSV user community and most travel on the groomed trails which allow access for all user groups. This work to

close access to OSV travel is not about protecting Natural Resources. 


